
Utah students need your help! Teachers, parents and students have waited six years for an 
improved economy that might drive additional funding to support our public schools. The 

time is NOW to devote significant funding to our students!

Support a 6.25% increase on the Weighted Pupil Unit (WPU) as proposed by the Governor.

WE NEED YOU! Join us for a rally at the 

Utah State Capitol Rotunda.

Rally sponsored by:

Bring your signs in support of our public schools and asking legislators for a significant 
increase in the public education budget.

See you there!

Stand Up for Public Education!

Monday, March 9, 5:30 p.m.

and many others! 


